

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Vicky M. Allen 4072 N. 45th St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Allen:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 19, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

Clerk Vity

cc:

License Division City Attorney

MPD License Investigation Unit

CCFN: 070476



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Robert A. Barker 1105 S. 63rd St. West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Barker:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 19, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council voted to send your application back to committee based upon your request.

The License Division will notify you when the hearing for your application is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

cc:

License Division City Attorney

MPD License Investigation Unit

CCFN: 070476



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski

Deputy City Clerk

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Peter M. Browne, Agent Carey Limousine of Wisconsin, Inc. 4477 N. Prospect Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Browne:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 19, 2007, the Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your appeal of the denial of your luxury limousine application relating to operation of four Ford Crown Victoria's as luxury limousines under the executive sedan classification be granted.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council voted to return your application to Committee.

The License Division will notify you when the hearing for your application is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

CCFN 070476

City Attorney



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Jared N. Hallows, Agent Platinum Protection, LLC 580 S. State Street Orem, UT 84058

Dear Mr. Hallows:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 19, 2007, the Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your Private Alarm System Business application for Platinum Protection, LLC be denied based upon public objections.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your Private Alarm license fees, with the exception of a \$125 administrative fee per application, upon written request within one year from date of denial with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

cc:

License Division

City Attorney
MPD License Investigation Unit

CCFN 070476



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Jonathan Little, Agent Carey Limousine of Wisconsin, Inc. 8465 N. 51st Street. Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Little:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 19, 2007, the Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your appeal of the denial of your luxury limousine applications relating to operation of two Toyota Highlanders and two Toyota Prius' as luxury limousines under the executive sedan classification be denied.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council voted to return your applications to Committee.

The License Division will notify you when the hearings for your applications are rescheduled.

Sincerely,

cc:

License Division City Attorney

MPD License Investigation Unit

CCFN



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2007

Michael L. Sanfelippo 646 S. 2nd Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Sanfelippo:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 19, 2007, the Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Taxicab Franchise change of ownership application for Joe Sanfelippo Cabs, Inc., be denied.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council voted to grant your permit.

The License Division will notify you of the steps you need to complete to obtain your permit.

Sincerely,

cc: License Division

City Attorney

MPD License Investigation Unit

CCFN: 070476